
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
Year 6 High Ashurst Residential Trip 

Wednesday 18th – Friday 20th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Residential Trip to High Ashurst Outdoor Education Centre.  
 
We are excited to offer a very special Year 6 residential trip for your child in 2025. 
Residential trips are an optional but invaluable part of the National Curriculum and we 
strongly believe that children benefit enormously from the experience, both 
educationally and socially. This is a fantastic opportunity for our year group to bond and 
build on their team work as well as making lasting memories of their time at Elmwood 
Junior School. The children will be participating in a range of activities including: 
archery, orienteering and climbing.  
 
There will be a cost for this trip, which will cover travel, food, accommodation and 
trained supervision from experts at the venue. 

 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 

When: Wednesday 18th – Friday 20th June 2025 
Where: High Ashurst Outdoor Education Centre, Headley Lane, Mickleham RH5 
6DQ 
High Ashurst | Surrey Outdoor Learning & Development (SOLD)  
 
Price: £240 
 

https://www.surreyoutdoorlearning.uk/centres/high-ashurst


 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
We have created a four-part payment plan to help break down the cost. The first 
payment will be the deposit.  
 
Autumn 1 – Non-Returnable Deposit: £60 by Friday 20th September 2024 

Autumn 2 - £60 by Friday 13th December 2024  

Spring 1 - £60 by Friday 7th February 2025 

Spring 2 - £60 by Friday 28th March 2025  

 

Can you please log in to Parentpay to state whether you would like your child to attend? 

Payments can be made either online via Parentpay at www.parentpay.com or in cash at 

a Paypoint outlet (please ask the school office for a barcode letter).  

I must stress, as this trip involves your child having a great deal of responsibility, we are 
only prepared to take children who we can trust and who demonstrate mature and 
appropriate behaviour in school from now until the departure date.  
 
In all our trips we consider your child’s safety as paramount. Should any child not 
demonstrate safe behaviour within school they will not be allowed on this fantastic trip. 
During the trip should any child behaviour be unsafe we will call you as parents and ask 
you to collect your child. 
 
I look forward to hearing a positive response from as many of you as possible before 

the deadline date. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 6 teachers 

 
 
 
  

http://www.parentpay.com/

